
Relocation of Newspaper Reading Area back to the 2/F of the University
Library (29/11/2007)

Dear all,

As the construction for the Library's roof-top work project is now in the final stage and the noise problem
has been reduced, the newspaper reading area of the Library will be moved from the “Anthony Lau
Exhibition Hall”back to the 2/F of the Library from 30 November (Friday).

Thank you for your attention.

Regards,
UM Library

 


